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Comments:  I have lived in Tuolumne county my entire life     Raised in me Wok  ,  Stanislaus national forest has

always been a big part of  mine and my families life .  From fishing ,hiking ,snow skiing ,and dirt biking .  I have

been an avid snowmobiler for the past 20 years ,  what a great recreational sport hiking the same area in the

summer is not the same the Stanislaus is so beautiful when it is covered in white and only a snowmobile can get

you there . I believe nothing should be changed on the maps especially the higher elevation we need deep snow

,snowmobiles are only evolving any elevation 8 to 9000 should not be taken away at all if anything  we need to

add more land .  Confining us to a small space is a bad idea it is very unsafe ,accident waiting to happen when

everybody rides the same trail and can't spread out .  I think there can and should be a good balance between

the two sports but we have so little to ride right now nothing should be changed .  I snowmobile hearing creek

Eagle Meadows Sonora pass and the highway four Corredor the most and I believe nothing should be changed

on any of these areas .  I believe these people suing to take our land away from us are not even from the

area.Snowmobilers bring a lot of money to the community in the struggling winter months for the  businesses

here ,  from gas to lodging to food ,  registration and snow park pass fees 


